
Meeting Minutes                        Website: www.district20area74aa.org                        From: George  
Area 74, District 20                     Hotline: 906-440-1343 
November2014 District Meeting 
 

 
Meeting called to order on 11/22/14 at 6:00 pm 
 
In Attendance: Dawn, Derek, Tony, Clifford, Cheryl, Brenda, Dean, Wanda, George 

 Quiet Time/Serenity Prayer 

 Read Tradition 11 and Concept 11 

 Introductions 

 Meeting Agenda Approved 

 October Meeting Minutes Approved 

 Treasury Report Approved  
 

DCM Report:  

 Dawn reported that she will be attending the Area 74 Committee Meeting in Three 
Lakes, Wisconsin on December 13th.  She has already confirmed with a number of the 
panel speaker for the upcoming District 20 Workshop in January and will continue to 
confirm with the last few. 

 
GSR Reports: 

 Tony: Germfask Thursday Night “It’s in the Book” Meeting. No real concerns at this time. 
Had some out of town deer hunters stop in to the meeting. 

 Cheryl: Munising Friday “12 and 12” Meeting. Attendance has been slim as of late. 

 Brenda: Manistique Tuesday “12 and 12’’ Meeting. Attendance is very consistent. 

 Dean: Reporting on the Manistique Wednesday Night “Big Book” Meeting. Large 
meeting with consistent attendance. Dean is no longer the GSR but will remain the 
contact person until further notice. 

 Wanda: Manistique Sunday Afternoon “Barefoot” Meeting. Attendance has been down 
lately. This is an open meeting. 

 Dawn: Reporting on the Grand Marais Sunday Evening “12 and 12” Meeting. Now a 
Sunday afternoon meeting starting at 1:00 pm instead of 6:00 pm, the meeting 
attendance has doubled since this time change. Possibly a new GSR in the future for this 
group. 

 George: McMillan Wednesday Night, Attendance has been up and down during the last 
month probably because of deer season.  

 
Committee Reports: 
 

 Hotline/Phone:  Phone will be in Paradise this month.  
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 Literature: Cheryl reports that the last book order totaled over $500.00 qualifying for 
free shipping and she was able to get the order placed before prices went up. Literature 
was displayed at the Curtis Intergroup and $50.00 worth of inventory was sold. 

 Corrections:  Clifford reports that support to the Newberry Corrections Facility meetings 
continues and meetings there are going well. Our newly appointed Area 74 Corrections 
Co-Chair, Brian from District 18, will be coordinating efforts from Districts 18 and 20 to 
support meetings at the Alger Max. Facility.  

 
Old Business: 

 Flyer for the upcoming District Workshop is being completed and will be available on 
the website this week. 

 Sign-up sheet for workshop responsibilities was circulated. 
 

 
New Business: 

 Approved $100.00 to print out District Meeting Schedules for all local groups.  
 

Dates to Remember: 

 December 6th, Intergroup in Marquette  

 December 12th, Christmas Celebration in Manistique 

 December 13th, Area 74 Committee Meeting in Three Lakes, Wisconsin  

 January 31st, District 20 Workshop in Germfask 
 
 
Next Meeting: 

 Saturday, December 20th, 6:00 pm at St Theresa’s Catholic Church located in beautiful 
downtown Germfask, MI. 

 
Meeting Adjourned/Closed with The Lord’s Prayer 
 


